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February 2023 

Grad Class Fundraiser – The Grad Class will be 

having a fundraiser dinner on Thursday, 

February 2nd from 5:30 to 7:00 at the school.  

Cost will be $10/plate.  Children will be 

$8/plate.  Tickets will be available at the door.   

 

News from our Community School Coordinator -    

We are very excited to announce that 
Cambridge-Narrows Community School is the 
first K - 12 school in N.B. to be declared a 
Learning for Sustainable Future School!  This will 
mean many great learning opportunities for our 
students!  
  
We want to give a huge thank you to everyone 
who contributed in any way to the food 
drive.  As a school we brought in over 1200 
pounds of food for the food bank.  This is an 
equivalent of $3800.00!  Way to go everyone!  
  
Lunch programs for February will be available 
on cash online by the end of the week.  If your 
child has a credit due, from the storm day Jan. 
16th, please just note credit on the order forms 
that will be going home later this week.  If your 
student is a high school student and does not 
get the order forms, please just let Marcy or 
Sandra know what meal/lunch you’d like the 
credit for.  
  
Don’t forget that the C-NCS Home & School has 
an ongoing fundraiser with the C-NCS H & S 
50/50 draw.  This is a great way to support 
student activities and items needed.  Thanks so 
much to everyone who plays on a weekly 
basis.  This week’s jackpot is already back up to 
$600.00!  
 

Nut Free - Reminder that we are a NUT FREE 

SCHOOL.  Please keep this in mind when sending any Valentine’s treats to school.  You MUST make 

sure they contain no nuts.  Thank you.    

SCENT FREE – Please remember that we are a scent free school.  We have noticed 

and increase in students wearing scented products.  Please note that scent free 

includes no body spray.  Please be mindful with Valentine’s Day approaching, flowers 

are not permitted in the school.     

 

Dates to Remember:   

Feb 1 Semester 2 Begins 

Feb 1 High School Report Cards 

Feb 2  Ham Dinner – Grad class 5:30-7:00 

Feb 13-17 Staff Appreciation Week 

Feb 13-17 Kindness Week 

Feb 20  
No School 

Family Day 

Feb 22 Pink Shirt Day 

Feb 22 PSSC Meeting 

Feb 23 Home & School Meeting 

Feb 24 Whole School Half Day  

March 6-10 
No School 

March Break 

March 24 

No School for K-8  

students ONLY 

 

Half Day for grade 9-12  

April 6 K-12 Report Cards 

April 7 
No School 

Good Friday 

April 10 
No School 

Easter Monday 

April 18 PSSC Meeting 

April 19 Home & School Meeting 
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